

Strategic Command
Northwood Headquarters
NORTHWOOD

Middlesex HA6 3HP United Kingdom

Ref: FOI2021/03836

Justin Zacchi request-745642-56b5d946@whatdotheyknow.com

Date 14th April 2021

Dear Mr Zacchi,

Thank you for your email of 9th April requesting the following information:

'Could you advise if Lathbury & South Barracks (I'm not sure if these are separate) are still in-use in Gibraltar. In addition, could you advise the following:

- A) Current army bases used in Gibraltar
- B) Current navy bases used in Gib
- C) Current air force bases used in Gib
- D) Any other bases in Gibraltar used by the MoD'

I am treating your correspondence as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. You should expect to receive a further reply from MOD within 20 working days from the day when your request was originally received by the Department, which in this instance is 10th May.

If you have any queries about this request do not hesitate to contact us. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely

Strategic Command